
Path Forward Committee Meeting

April 27, 2016

Butner Town Hall, 9:30 AM to 12 Noon

I. Opening Comments—Co-Chairs Lindsay Mize and Kenny Waldroup

II. Monitoring Program Annual Report—Doug Durbin and Matt Van de Bogert

III. Nutrient Credits Project Status and Meeting with DWR on Conservation Credit

IV. Status of UNRBA Modeling RFQ—Michelle Woolfolk

V. Other Reports and Discussion

UNRBA 303(d)/Integrated Report Comments, Meeting with DWR

EMC Developments

Monitoring Program Budget Considerations

Contract Modification Subject Matter Experts, Monitoring Program

VI. Closing Comments


